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Attention Sophomores: The HOBY Leadership Seminar is an elite multi-day conference designed to empower high school 
sophomores to recognize their leadership talents and apply them to become effective, ethical leaders in their home, school and 
community.  Qualifications include:  outstanding oral/written skills, critical/creative thinking and problem solving, and participation 
in community service.   
The conference will be held in-person this year at Millersville University from Thursday, June 5 - Sunday, June 8, 2025 and the cost of 
the selected student's participation is sponsored by MTHS.  The selected ambassador is expected to attend the entire seminar and is 
responsible for their own transportation. 
Applications must be submitted through your Class of 2027 page on Schoology via the assignment by 11:59 PM TODAY, November 
21st. 
 
Attention Sophomores!  If you are interested in seeing the half day programs CTC has to offer, there will be a field trip to Willow St 
CTC on Friday December 6 in the morning. The permission form is in the CTC folder under Materials on the Class of 2027 page and in 
the counseling office.  Permission forms are due back in the counseling office on Friday, November 22.  Any questions, please see 
Mrs. Stoudt or Mrs. Ziegler. 
 
The application instructions for students interested in attending CTC for the 2025-2026 school year can be found in the Class of 
2026 and Class of 2027 materials folder in Schoology.   Manheim Township's deadline for submitting applications is Friday December 
20, 2024.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Stoudt or Mrs. Ziegler in the counseling office.  
 
Mini-THON is partnering with Raven Rock Candles to host a fundraiser for the winter holidays. If you are interested in adding some 
holiday cheer to your homes, consider purchasing one (or more!) of the chemical and dye free candles. 
Here is a Google Form with the scents and payment options. Orders are due by Wednesday, December 4, and the delivery date will 
be no later than Friday, December 20. Funds raised will go towards Four Diamonds and the cure for pediatric cancer. 
Please email Mr. Robbins (robbinsh@mtwp.net) with any questions. 
 
Hello, Manheim Township High School! Your Friends of Rachel Club is partnering with Water Street Rescue Mission to host a food 
drive. We need your help! 
We are looking for canned and boxed goods (no glass containers) to fill 10 boxes around the building. Water Street Rescue Mission's 
goal is to collect 80,000 pounds of food. If you can spare a canned good or box good or two, our community members would 
appreciate your generosity. Please let Mrs. Boal, Mr. Coughenour, or Mr. Robbins know if you have any questions. The collection 
drive is running now through Wednesday, December 18. Take a look around the school for the donation boxes and drop an item or 
two in as you walk by. Thank you!                   Friends of Rachel Club 
 
Beginning December 2nd, the upper weight room at the high school will be open to all HIGH SCHOOL students Monday through 
Thursday from 2:45 pm-4:30 pm.  Please check in with Coach Bogutskie or Coach Reightenour when you arrive.   An activity bus is 
available on Tuesday & Thursday ONLY.  Check the My Class of page on Schoology for details. 
 
 
 
THERE ARE NO ATHLETIC EVENTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 
 


